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Curriculum Highlights 
A highlight of this week in school has been the year 3&4 performances 
of “Go for Gold”. 
Our Easter production this year linked to the Olympics. The story 
centred around the values of the Olympic Games and their historical 
origins in Ancient Greece. All the children performed brilliantly: singing, 
dancing and delivering lines with superb comic timing. All thoroughly 
enjoyed the experience, smiling and enthusiastically delivering their 
lines throughout the show. Well done. Thanks also to Jack and Albie for 
forming our technical team carrying out the lighting effects.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Special Achievements 
At the end of each main term, we have a special awards assembly to celebrate the achievements of the 
children. Awards are presented in acknowledgement of the accomplishments associated with our 
curriculum outlooks these being Creative, Health, Enterprising and Global.  
Congratulations to the following children for their fantastic achievements. Each is awarded with a special 
certificate and badge.  
In KS1: 
Creative Award: Emil, Darcy 
Global Award: Lana, Oliver 
In KS2: 
Creative Award: Henry, Tig, Freddie, Mitchell, Jake, Sophia 
Global Award: Jacob, Isla, Enrikas, Patryk 
Healthy Award: Jake 
Our special Sport Award this term went to Elle.  
With our Mrs. Morris Award, awarded to a pupil who consistently demonstrates many of our 5C values, going 
to Megan.  
In addition, we celebrated and awarded certificates to the 43 children who had 100% attendance for terms 
3&4 in addition to the 25 children who have 100% attendance since the beginning of the academic year. Well 
done to all the children for their fantastic achievements,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sporting News 
Two sporting events took place this week. 
Our netball team played away at Monkshouse Primary. All played extremely well and took a 2-0 lead into 
the final minutes when Monkshouse fought back, in an exciting climax to the game, drawing level to end the 
game 2-2. Elle scored our two goals with Harry defending well throughout the game. 
On Tuesday a cross country team travelled to Crowland to compete against fifteen other schools. The girls 
team came 2nd with Alice finishing 6th, Elle 10th and Lizzie 12th. The boys team finished 3rd with Lewis coming 
9th, Albie 12th and Jake 16th. This meant The John Harrox School finished 3rd overall. 
Well done to all our sports members, who thoroughly enjoyed the events and represented the school 
superbly.  
 
 

 

 


